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Meeting Minutes – September 22, 2016 – Williamsburg Town Hall 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Acting Chair, Joe Rogers 
 
Commissioners present:  Andrew MacLachlan 

 

Members of the public present: Ron Levigne, Larry Holmberg – consultants  

 

Commissioners reviewed Preliminary Plan of River Bank Location submittal dated 9/22/16 by Holmberg and 

Howe on behalf of David Nehring and Susan Fortgang of 16 Walpole Rd.  Plan shows land under previous 

ownership by Western Mass Electric Co. Also discussed invasive species eradication as part of a larger plan for 

pending agricultural activities.  Restoration work continues and is to be complete in November. 

 

Commissioners reviewed NOI regarding upgrade and repair to septic system at 2 Cleary Rd. by property owners 

Steve and Susan Snow. Given the status of the surrounding land in question as buffer zone (vs. riverfront area), 

filing is to be modified by owners.   

 

Following site visit of September 6
th
 and letter from Commission dated September 15

th
, consultant Robert 

Levesque responded per letter dated September 21
st
 regarding end-of-project issues at 142 Main St.  He notes 

corrections and deficiencies to be addressed prior to receiving the Certificate of Compliance, as well as 

documenting the performance of the installed storm water system and associated site improvements. An as-built 

plan and compliance memo will be submitted. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:15. Minutes will be reviewed at next meeting October 13

th
.  

 
Respectfully submitted,   

Linda Babcock  

Secretary - Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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